
‭Guidelines for Weekly and Scramble Tournaments‬

‭Refer to the 2025 Schedule for dates, tournament type, start time and designated Contact‬
‭Person for each event.‬

‭​Most Weekly and Scramble Tournaments are held at‬‭Bartley Cavanaugh‬‭Golf Course.  Although‬
‭the start times differ because of seasonal factors, we are fortunate to have a modified shotgun‬
‭start for every event at our home course.  This allows everyone to finish their round around the‬
‭same time, which allows the opportunity to share food, drink, and fellowship together.‬

‭​The Weekly Tournaments are held‬‭2‬‭or‬‭3‬‭times a month‬‭during the months of March to‬
‭November.  The format is Medal Play and Closest-to-the-Pins.  There is a $‬‭3‬‭tournament fee for‬
‭members.  Our Handicap Committee will post the member’s scores.‬

‭The Scramble Tournaments are held on the second Thursday of the month during the months of‬
‭March to November.  The format is some kind of fun team play, such as a Scramble; you don’t‬
‭know the format until you arrive at the course.  There is a $‬‭5‬‭tournament fee for members and‬
‭guests.  The purpose of the Scramble Tournaments is to add variety and fun to the golf season.‬
‭Since these are team events, no individual scores are posted.‬

‭We have a special tournament, the Memorial Tournament, on the second Thursday in August.‬
‭The format is Scramble on Steroids.  Play is followed by a buffet lunch and a short business‬
‭meeting.  The tournament fee is approximately $‬‭20‬‭,‬‭which includes lunch.‬

‭Winter Play is held during the months of December, January and February.  There is no formal‬
‭format for these months.  There is a $‬‭3‬‭tournament‬‭fee for Closest-to-the Pins; Guests may‬
‭participate if they want to.‬

‭Deadline for contacting the designated Contact Person is the Sunday prior to the  Thursday you‬
‭wish to play.‬

‭Arrive at least‬‭30‬‭minutes before the Start Time and‬‭check in with the designated Contact‬
‭Person.‬

‭In the event of a weather related cancellation, you will be notified before the round.‬

‭Usually in the first week of December, we will have an end-of-season event, such as a Brunch or‬
‭Lunch.  We will have a short business meeting and will announce the Club Champions; we have‬
‭4‬‭flights and‬‭4‬‭Club Champions!  We also will announce‬‭the Most Improved Player of the year.‬
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